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Date: 23" January 2012
Our ref; MD4188
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RE: Ground Floor and Basement 267 West End Lane London NW6 1QS
Application for Planning Permission for Change of Use —Al to A3

Thank you for your letter of the 13" January 2012.

Our client confirms that the plans provided to you are existing floorplans of the unit.

Our client proposes only the A3 ventilation/extraction unit in the basement and confirms that
that there is nothing in that place at present.

Our client also confirms that there will be no external plant or extraction equipment.

We look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,
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Peter Horada & Co
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